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Dear NASAA Project Group,

As the owner of a franchise who was scammed by Franchise FastLane, I strongly support the
proposed Model Franchise Broker Registration Act. My experience with Premier Martial Arts,
brokered by Franchise FastLane, highlights the need for this regulation. I was misled by
unauthorized earnings claims and pressured into a franchise that wasn't a good fit. The
registration, disclosure, and recordkeeping requirements in the Act are essential to protect
prospective franchisees from similar deceptive practices.

Hundreds of people purchased the same exact franchise I did and lost their life savings as well.
Something should be done and we don't know where to turn.

Thank you for considering my comments.
David and Emma Blackwell

Thornton, CO

303-995-6064

(Premier Martial Arts, Franchise Fast Lane and Unleashed Brands)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.



mailto:davidjohnblackwell@gmail.com
mailto:nasaacomments@nasaa.org

